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   Highcliffe Primary 

        Friday Flyer 

        Friday 10th 

      January 2025 

For further Highcliffe information, please visit our website and Instagram!  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to a new term and new year!  

We are already off to a flying start and are very 

much looking forward to a successful  

2025 at Highcliffe!  

Highcliffe Wraparound: We have spaces in our  

before and after school clubs next week at  

Highcliffe Wraparound! 

Please see ParentPay from Monday to take  

advantage of our January Sale special offer!  

If you make a block booking of ten sessions across 

this term, you will receive a free session before 

and after school!  

We are very proud to announce this week’s  

Pupils of the Week. We are so proud of you!  

Dandelion (Nursery Miss Hill/ 

Mrs Whitwell)- Alexander L  

Daffodil (Rec. Miss Schofield)- Charlie D  

Lavender (Y1 Mrs Woodhouse)- Woody C  

Allium (Y2 Mrs Walker)- Alex C 

Rainbow (Miss Heslop)- Dexter C  

Poppy (Y3/4 Mrs Appleby)- Emily W  

Sunflower (Y3/4 Mrs Pattinson)- Erin R  

 Bluebell (Y4/5 Mrs Salter)- Nancy W 

 Aster (Y5/6 Mr Parnaby)- Alex D  

Calla Lily (Y6 Mrs Brittain)- George C  

With belief and hard work, anything is possible...  

Safeguarding at Highcliffe: 

Antibullying— our assemblies this week have  

focussed on how we will continue to stamp out 

any bullying at Highcliffe.  

It is extremely rare here, fortunately, and we are  

determined to ensure that every single child  

understands the following:    

You can be cross, but never cruel; 

It is never okay to comment negatively on  

Physical appearance, Protected Characteristics 

(including race, religion, gender, age, sexuality 

etc.) or Family Dynamics; 

You don’t have to be friends with everyone, but 

kindness is always required; 

Stop means stop. No means no.  

We shared a copy of our anti-bullying policy with 

the children and discussed the definition of  

bullying; how to recognise if it is happening and 

what to do if we experience it or see it happening. 

Every child was given a paper copy to take home 

and refer to, and we have been so impressed by 

their understanding of how we can all work  

together to ensure Highcliffe remains a safe  

environment where kind, respectful behaviour is 

always the expectation for everyone.  

https://highcliffeprimary.org/


Whole school attendance target: 96%   This week’s attendance:   95%     

This Week’s Class Attendance: 

 

This Week’s Number of Lates: 

Highcliffe Diary Dates:  

Fri 21st Feb— Mon 3rd March—Half Term  

Fri 11thApril —Mon 26th April—Easter Break  

Fri 23rd May— Mon 2nd June—Half Term 

Mon 2nd June—PD Day—School Closed  

to Children  

Fri 18th July—Children Break Up for Summer 

Mon 21st July—PD Day—School Closed  

to Children  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Clubs W/C 13th January (finish 4.15pm; pick up 

at main office, unless stated otherwise): 

Motor skills each morning;  

Mon—Film Club (4.15pm); 

Tues—Headstarters (lunch) 

Wed—KS2 Choir (4.15pm) 

Thurs— Times Tables Rock Stars (lunch); 

Reception/KS1—Construction Club (4pm) 

All term & PD dates are on our website & Instagram. Have a lovely weekend—from all at Highcliffe!   

Well done to Rainbow Class on 100% attendance this 

week, and no lates! Well done also to Y2SW on 99% 

attendance! Thank you everyone for ensuring your child 

attends school each day, unless too poorly,  

and that they arrive on time. 

As you will know, we have extended the school day for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and have really  

appreciated the effort made by so many of you in  

ensuring the children have arrived on time by 8.45am. 

Children in KS2 who have not arrived by this time this 

week have been given a Beat The Bell chart so that we 

can track together how often they can do this and offer 

support where needed. From next week, these will also 

be shared with children in Reception and KS1 if we feel 

further support is needed with punctuality. Thank you.  
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